
Rose Thompson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject : 

Janice Banka 
Wednesday, September 15,2004 2:34 PM 
Rose Thompson; Hong Wang; Kim Griffin 
FAW Notice sent down 

Please hold off on processing the FAW Notice for 040525-EU until f u r t h e r  notice. 
and sorry for the confusion. 

Thanks 
Go ahead and process the one sent down on 030974-EU. Thanks 

11 J II 

Janice R. Banka 
Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
Economic Regulation Section 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6210 (voice) 
850-413-6211 (fax) 
jbanka@psc.state.fl.us q . Q 
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